Sent home last week as preventive measure, summer school group returns to class
Monday, 24 August 2020 13:28

The Consell de Formentera reports that today marks the return to summer school programming
for a group of children at the Sant Francesc Escola d’Estiu campus who were sent home
Thursday 20 August amid concern over a possible exposure to Covid-19. Families learned
yesterday that their children would be able to resume normal attendance at the summer school
from today after the test results of the individual in question came back negative.

As for the situation at the municipal sailing school, local government is awaiting results from
screenings late last week of approximately eighty students. The second group of Escola de Vela
instructors will undergo PCR testing today, the results of which will be available in the coming
days.
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